St Barnabas” Church of England (VA) Primary School

Newsletter Friday 23rd June 2017
“Living & Learning together” www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

¥ Our School Christian Values are Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion.

This week we have reminded ourselves about our Values.

Thank you

A huge thank you to everyone who has
helped make our Arts Week so much

fun!
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Sunday 25' June

Summer Music Concert 1:30pm

Monday 26t June
Able Writer day for KS1

Wednesday 28t — 30t June
Year 6 residential

Thursday 29t June

Smoothie making for Year 3-5

Tuesday 4t July
Year 3 & Year 5 trip

Wednesday 5t July
Year 5 to Skinners Kent Academy

Saturday 8t July
Summer Fayre

Tuesday 11t July
Year 4 trip
KS1 Author afternoon

Thursday 13t July
Provisional Sports day
(KS2 am/KS1 pm)

Friday 14t July
Reserve Sports day

Monday 17t July
Year 2 trip

Tuesday 18t July
Year 6 Production @6pm

Thursday 20t July
Last day of term

Friday 21+ July
INSET day

Attendance Challenge

As a whole school we have an attendance target of 96% to achieve.
Here is the breakdown for each class:

Acorn 97.14 %
Willow 95.33 %
Beech 98.67%
Maple 97.33%

Chestnut 96.07 %
Lilac 04.48%
Oak 04.14 %

“‘ Presents
A Summer Concert

by
The parents, staff & pupils + guests

Sunday 25th June
12 - 3pm

Picnic from 12 (bring your own) concert from 1pm
afternoon tea & cake available to buy in the interval

Pay what you want
on the day

To Book
Ring Dave on
07966190428

We look forward to
seeing you there



http://www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk/

Arts Week fun:
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Well done to all our
Cricketers who played so well
Is 1 a prime number? at the local Cricket

Tournament. You were
excellent ambassadors for our
school.

Something to think about:

Secondary School Transfer - September 2018

Kent's Secondary Transfer Scheme 2018 has now been determined and the arrangements for
the Kent Grammar School Testing are as follows:

Registration opens: 1 June 2017

Registration closes: 3 July 2017

Test for children in Kent Primary Schools: 7 September 2017

Assessment decision letter sent to parents: 12 October 2017 to arrive on 13 October 2017

Parents of children in Year 5 will be able to register for the Kent Test (11+) online via
www.kent.gov.uk/ola .

If you register online and provide an email address, you will receive your child's assessment
decision after 4pm via email on 12th October 2017. This is a day earlier than the posted
decision letters. Applying online also means that it is quicker and easier to apply for secondary
schools as you can use the same log-in deftails.

And lastly

Thank you again to everyone who has helped to make this week a wonderful Arts Week.

Have a lovely weekend and we hope to see you at the concert on Sunday

With best wishes
Moira Duncombe  @StBarnabasSchoolTW



http://www.kent.gov.uk/ola

